[Fwd: Bike Lanes in Lynn Valley]

Subject: [Fwd: Bike Lanes in Lynn Valley]
Date: Sun, 21 Oct 2001 17:54:48 -0700
From: Brian Platts <brian_platts@telus.net>
To: Corrie Kost <kost@triumf.ca>

Subject: Bike Lanes in Lynn Valley
Date: Sun, 21 Oct 2001 13:35:27 -0700
From: "Dave Sadler" <davesadler@telus.net>
To: "Agnes Hilsen" <ahilsen@district.north-van.bc.ca>
CC: "Mayor and Council - DNV" <Council@district.north-van.bc.ca>, "FONVCA" <fonvca@fonvca.org>

Dear Ms Hilsen:

| was shocked & dismayed to discover that dedicated bike lanes are not being included for Mountain Highway or Lynn Valepdkoafithe core revitalization &
major road renewal in Lynn Valley. Why has there not been provision made for bike lanes?

It would also seem that dedicated bike lanes have not been included in the new Dollarton re-alignment. Once againe ltevkntminikvhy they have been included.

I would also like to know how the exclusions of dedicated bike lanes on these 3 main arteries are regarded by the Joint Bicycle Advisory Committee
(BAC) and the North Vancouver Bicycle Master Plan.

| also understood that the BAC was supposed provide a forum for on-going public involvement. | heard of no such forum especially surrounding
Maplewood, the Dollarton re-alignment, the Seymour Local Plan, Mountain Highway or Lynn Valley Road. What is transpiring in this regard?

Please forward my inquiry to the appropriate department for a response, as well as BAC.
Thank you,

Dave Sadler
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